
 

 

Be Bright, Be Seen 

As daylight hours get shorter it’s ever more important to take care when out and about crossing 

roads. To help drivers see you, think about wearing something bright or having a bright tag on your 

school bag. If cycling, check your lights are working and use them. 

Look for safer places to cross roads such as puffin or zebra crossings. Try and cross where there is 

plenty of street lighting. That will help you to see and be seen by drivers. 
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